
PERMANENf BUILDING COMMITTEE 
Report - March 21, 2007 

Present: Co-Chair Elaine Jones, Craig Blake, Michael Melnick Also present: Architect Gregory 
Carell and Police Chief Peter Fadgen and approximately 6 others. 

The Committee members attended a public meeting at 7:00p.m. in the Goodnow Library 
for purposes of discussing the status and design of the project, including costs. 
Mr. Melnick contacted abutters and specifically invited them to attend. Mr. Melnick. and 
Mr. Carell made the presentation and responded to questions. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Elaine L. Jones 


